
	
  	
   	
   	
   	
  

	
  

Dear ICS Families: 
 
Can you believe that ICS’s Annual St. Nick Shop is just around the corner?     
 
We have some volunteers already signed up to help us on Friday, December 4th 
but we still have openings.  Please go to http://icsannandale.org/ and click on 
volunteer opportunities.    
 

We are also in need of donations for the following items: 
 

1. Christmas wrapping paper 

2. Scotch tape 

3. Various size gift bags  

4. Tissue paper 

5. Christmas gift tags 

6. Large white garbage bags 
 
 

We appreciate your support! 
 
 

Kelly Wojtal, Renee Ciszewski & Amanda Hengerer 

Kelly Wojtal @ kwojtal12@comcast.net 

Renee Ciszewski @ dovecanyon123@yahoo.com 

 


